
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dates For Fun Times 
17th Johnny Appleseed 

21-25th Send Baby Pictures 

25th Beach Day 

1st Book Day 

4th     Closed for Holiday 

6th  Stretch N Grow Starts 

11-15  Dinosaurs All Week 

15th   Donuts with Dad 

22nd  Extra Special Me 

27th Clifford Day/Wear Red 

28th   Community Helpers 

29th   Circus Day 

 

 

August/September  
Birthdays 

 

                                                            

            

 

 

This year ALL of our classes will be using the Frog Street Curriculum.  This curriculum is for children 

ages Infants through Pre-K.  The Pre-K curriculum is the same curriculum that is being used in all BISD 

Pre-K classrooms. There is an Infant Curriculum that is aimed for babies 0-17 months; a Toddler Curricu-

lum aimed for children 18 months—35 months; a 3 Year Old Curriculum and a Pre-K Curriculum.  We 

began  using the 3 Year Old and Pre-K Curriculum last year and are excited to offer it to the younger 

ages, as well.  Please get with your child’s teacher to learn more about your child’s age-level appropriate 

curriculum.   

 Lil' Elks 2017-2018 

Contact Information 

Phone 817-245-1250 

Fax   817-245-1270 

Email: jaynejones@bisdmail.net 
Director: Jayne Jones  817-223-2637 (cell) 

Assistant Director: Susan Williams 

August/September Newsletter 

August 
Ms. Melissa S  8/7 Cat C 8/14 

Daniel W 8/8 Scarlet W 8/16 

Colt K 8/11 Kyran S 8/20 

Oliver D 8/12 Aria C 8/23 

Viviene D 8/12 Julia B 8/23 

Ms. Laurie 8/14 Kase A 8/26 

    Ms. Wendy 8/29 

September 

Libby T 9/1 Jordan Mc 9/19 

Kinzlee W 9/5 Shane S 9/21 

Sophia B 9/7 Olivia G 9/22 

Oliver L 9/8 Landry C 9/24 

Benjamin H 9/17 Gabriel A 9/25 

HarperG N  9/18 Ethan J 9/27 



    

  

 

            

 

 

Character Themes for September 

1st Week Friendship 

2nd Week Careful 

3rd Week Dependable 

4th Week Endurance 

5th Week Compassion   

Johnny Appleseed Day 

Thursday, Aug. 17th is our 
Johnny Appleseed Day.  We 
will be doing lots of fun activi-
ties with apples: cutting, eat-
ing, doing art, reading stories, 
etc.  We might even see a few 
pot hats, just like Johnny Ap-
pleseed, himself!  (If your child 

has apple allergies, please remind your child’s 
teacher.) 

Beach Day 

Friday, Aug. 25th,  will be our Beach Day.  
This is a fun way to celebrate the 
letter “B”.  Children can wear 
their swim suits but wonôt get 
wet.  We will do some fun sand 
activities like games and crafts.  
It will be fun at the Beach, our 

style, only without the beach water.    

                        Book Day 

Everyone is invited to 
bring their child’s favorite 
book to share on Friday, 
September 1st. No matter 
what age, they probably 
have a favorite book.  Be sure your 
child’s name is on the book!  

Clifford Day, Wear Red 

What is more fun than to celebrate the letter C 
with Clifford the Big Red Dog!  
Everyone is asked to wear the 
color Red in his honor on Wed. 
Sept. 27th.  We will be reading 
some Clifford books and playing 
with some very large stuffed Clifford’s.   

          Purchased Lunches 

Purchased lunches cost $2 and 
will be available beginning Mon-

day, Sept. 21st  Please be sure you sign up for 
them on the sign-in sheet and you tell Ms. 
Susan.  If you are going to be later than 9:00, 
please call and order a lunch.  

Medication 

If you anticipate your child needing 
Tylenol, Motrin, Benadryl, etc., 
please bring a new, signed, Medica-
tion form.  Thank you                                    

Baby Pictures 
 

Along with our letter “B”, we are 

asking everyone to please send a 

baby picture of your child.  We will talk about 

how much they have grown and how cute 

they were.  Please send them anytime the 

week of the August 21st-25th  will work. 

These pictures will be returned.  

 

Donuts with Dad 

Along with My Dad Day, Sept. 15th  we will 
have a come and go donut feast for Dad’s and 
their children. We will have everything set up 
between 6:45-8:30 am. The donuts will be set 
up in the office; they can pick out their donuts 
and take them to the room to eat and visit.  If 
Dad can’t come, any other designee is wel-
come, whether male or female.  Hope to see 
all of you dad’s then!  

Circus Day 

Friday, Sept 29th we will have our very own 
classroom circus.  No need to send anything; 
we will take care of everything.   

 

http://pbskids.org/clifford/brd-clifford.html

